
TOWN OF HIGHLAND, DOUGLAS COUNTY 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

 
The Town of Highland is accepting sealed bids for wedging where needed and a 2” overlay on Peterson 

Road from the southern intersection of Peterson Road and County Road S and proceeding for 

approximately one half mile.  Bids will be accepted until 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 27, 2018.  Bids 

should be mailed to Town of Highland, PO Box 22, Lake Nebagamon, WI  54849.  Please mark “Bid 

Enclosed” on outside of envelope. 

For further information, please contact Charles Khalar (Chairman) at (715)374-3437.     

Bids will be opened and possibly awarded on Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Highland 

Town Hall, 9360 S County Rd S, Lake Nebagamon, WI  54849. 

The Town of Highland reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids or any part(s) thereof, waive 

any informalities in the bidding process, and to accept the bid proposal or portion of a bid proposal 

deemed most advantageous to the Town. 

Nora Anne Moss, Clerk 
Town of Highland 

 

 


